
News – Week starting 10th March 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
We hope you enjoyed the lovely sunshine! Please find below the latest updates for the 
coming week. 
 
Seachtain na Gaeilge (10th - 14th March) 
We’re celebrating Seachtain na Gaeilge this week!  The school will be filled with music, 
stories, and fun as we embrace our Irish language and culture. Beidh an-spraoi againn! 
 

     Lá Glas – Friday, 14th March 
This Friday is Lá Glas, and we’re turning the school into a sea of green!  Children are 
invited to wear green clothing to mark the occasion – let’s make it a colourful 
celebration! 
 

        School Closed – Monday 17th & Tuesday 18th March 
A quick reminder that the school will be closed next Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th . 
Enjoy the long weekend!  
 

          Swimming  
Swimming lessons will go ahead as normal tomorrow. Don’t forget to pack swim gear! 

 

             Cycle Safety – Wednesday for 5th & 6th Class 
Our 5th and 6th Class pupils have been loving their cycle safety lessons! The next 
session is this Wednesday.  
 
 
Go raibh maith agaibh! 
Scoil Chaitríona Team 
 
 


